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I strongly oppose SB 767. The public schools are too influenced by the Teachers 

Unions and adopting "Woke" agendas that are damaging our children's minds and 

futures. Charter schools provide much better educations, free from this woke 

garbage. Students in charter schools are learning more quickly and a wider range of 

studies than public school students. Democrat led school districts want to shut down 

charter schools because charter students are way outperforming public school 

students and the districts want to control what all students are taught. Parents are fed 

up with LGBTQ lifestyles being pushed on their children, woke policies, anti American 

ideas, etc. I urge our Legislators to vote "NO" on SB 767 and keep charter schools 

free to educate our children without interference from public school districts.  


